
Approval of ILA Between Denton ISD and City of Denton ISD
For the LaGrone Academy Practicum of Law Public Safety, 

Corrections, and Security Program 
August 27, 2024

SUMMARY:      
This item requests approval of the Interlocal Affiliation Agreement between the Denton Independent School 
District and the City of Denton, for and on behalf of the LaGrone Academy Practicum of Law, Public Safety, 
Corrections, and Security Program. Through this program, students will observe routines and procedures of the 
Denton Police Department as part of a student Law Enforcement Internship.

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION:
This agreement was last approved on September 14, 2021, for a three-year term.

 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES:

  None

BENEFIT OF ACTION:
Denton ISD students in the Practicum of Law, Public Safety, Corrections, and Security Program will 
have the opportunity to shadow the Denton Police Department in a safe and regulated environment

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS:
The term of the agreement shall be in effect through May 31, 2027. 

ALTERNATIVES:
 No alternative actions are proposed. 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:
The Superintendent recommends approval of the Interlocal Affiliation Agreement between the City of Denton 
and Denton ISD for the LaGrone Academy Law Enforcement Program.

 PERSONS RESPONSIBLE:
Luci Schulz, Area Superintendent of the Ryan Learning Zone 
Dr. Deron Robinson, General Counsel

ATTACHMENT:
Interlocal Affiliation Agreement between the City of Denton and Denton ISD


